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To: Andrea Oquist, Superintendent 
 
From: Steven Archibald, Assistant Superintendent  
  
Date: February 1, 2017 
 
Subject: Acoustic and Digital Piano Purchase 
 
As was reviewed at the Study Session on January 30, I would like to have this item 
added to the Committee meeting agenda for February 6.  Melodie Provencher and I will 
provide an update on the process and recommendation of the committee related to the 
purchase of acoustic and digital pianos for our schools. 
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